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To Whom it May Concern,

Carabao Brewing will be operating at PCOR3 with very strict service guidelines.

· All on-the-clock employees will wear face masks AT ALL TIMES.

· All guests must be wearing a mask to enter the building.

· Hand sanitizer will be placed at the entrance and guests will be encouraged to use it before moving into the space.

· Tables and chairs have been limited in the restaurant to reduce capacity and allow ample space between tables and groups.

· Tables are placed at least 6 feet from each other. Guests are encouraged not to move between tables unless given permission by a beertender.

· Masks shall be worn by guests at any time they leave their table; to use the restroom or to leave the premise.

· A table service method has been put into place. All beertenders have been trained in table service operations so that guests do not need to leave their tables to order beer or food. This will greatly decrease guests from coming in contact with one-another away from their table.

· All staff members will continue to wash their hands between guest interactions to decrease the possibility of cross-contamination.

· Tables and chairs will be placed on our front patio to allow for open air seating.

· An additional consumption area will be erected in our parking lot from Friday 6pm through Sunday 6pm. This area will serve as space for those who feel more comfortable sitting outside in the open air. The same guidelines that are enforced inside will also be enforced outside.

Thank you for your consideration.
Anna Johnson

Benjamin Johnson
Owners, Carabao Brewing
671-929-9051

anna@carabaobrewing.com

